
Media Statement – Shire of Victoria Plains 
 

Resignation of Shire CEO 
 
Ms Glenda Teede has tendered her resignation as Chief Executive Officer of the Shire of Victoria Plains, 
and will finish in the role on Tuesday 12 July 2022.  
 
In accepting Ms Teede’s resignation, Shire President Pauline Bantock expressed Council’s appreciation 
on behalf of the community for Ms Teede's service to the Shire since 2016 and extends best wishes to 
her and her family for any future endeavour. 
 
Council has appointed Mr Sean Fletcher as the Acting Chief Executive Officer and will shortly be 
commencing a recruitment process for Ms Teede’s successor.  
 

Story ends 
 
 

Contacts: 
 
Cr Pauline Bantock 0416 131 837 
Mr Sean Fletcher -08 9628 7004 


